
Harry Mollin will present “Why Llamas?” In this talk, we will cover 
the history, care, anatomy, and uses of llamas. He breeds llamas that 
have pretty faces, striking colors, and silky fiber. The baby llamas range 
from light to heavy wool and from extra large to petite while bordering 
on Mini. Harry selectively breeds llamas for strong Appaloosa bloodlines. 
As soon as possible, the baby llamas are halter and 
lead trained, trained to carry a pack, and many are 
also trained with the clicker on an obstacle course. 
Harry also produces working llamas, with certain 
llamas guarding livestock, serving as therapy llamas 
in hospitals, trekking with other companies, and 

performing in the ring as show llamas. For more information, you may visit his 
website www.shangrilallamas.com.

Harry Mollin was the managing partner of a northeast CPA firm when he left to 
escape urban life by moving to Callaway, VA in 1985. In 1987, Harry acquired 
his first llamas and became active in llama organizations. He has written numerous 
articles and given many presentation at llama functions. 
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Please join us for a great program, Fellowship, and lunch (AND Bring a FRIEND)!
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RENEW YOUR MEMBERSHIP IN THE CENTER FOR LIFELONG LEARNING THIS MONTH!!

The Phoebe Needles Center
732 Turners Creek Road
Callaway, Virginia  24067-5814

INFORMATION AT A GLANCE...

You are welcome to arrive at 9:30 a.m. for social time and 
coffee.  The program will begin promptly in McCauley Hall at 
10:00 a.m. Lunch will follow immediately after the program.  
Special parking for handicapped and those with difficulty 
climbing steps can be found behind the McCauley Hall.   To 
make a reservation, please return the form at the bottom of 
the page or call the office at 540-483-1518.  Please make 
your reservations the Friday before the event.  The fee for 
non-members is $18.00 and $10.00 for members.  
The fee includes the program and a lunch.  Fee is not  re-
fundable after the reservation deadline.  Although we will try, 
we are not able to accommodate all needs relating to diet.  
Vegetarian entrees are available by request with advance 
notice.   Pets are not permitted.  Dress is casual.  For more 
information, contact the Center.  All buildings, rooms  and 
porch areas are smoke-free.  

As a new option for payment, you may pay in advance 
using Paypal on our website: www.PhoebeNeedles.org


